
 

 

SPANISH has started at West Acton!  

We are delighted to have Ms Marquez teaching Spanish to KS2.   

This week we have been learning to ask and answer - What is your name? 

 

 

Well done to all of our staff and families for getting to school through the petrol problems this 

week.  That, along with the rain, has not stopped us here at West Acton! 

We have had three coffee mornings this week: ARP, Meeting Mrs. Ahmad our School Therapist 

and Welcome to new Nursery and Reception Parents. Thank you to everyone who hosted and 

those who attended. It is so nice to be getting our West Acton Community feeling back! 

It is the 1st of October today – already this term has passed by quickly, we have included some 

tips for staying optimistic in October! 

We start Active Travel Week next week, and on Friday we can dress in YELLOW. Please see 

information further below. 

Please have a safe and happy week end and I look forward to seeing you on Monday. 

                                                                                                                                   Miss Kondo. 

 

 



 

Let’s get West Acton Reading! 

Each week staff will be reviewing new children’s books – these 

will then available in  the school library. 

 

 

This week’s house points are: 

 

 

 

 



West Acton Launches Year 5 Art Ambassadors 2021 

 

Selected from art competition entries, 15 talented Year 5 pupils were chosen to become West 

Acton Primary’s Art Ambassadors and were lucky enough to be invited to the Excelsior 

Studios in Park Royal to visit an exhibition, called Eutopia, hosted by professional artists Jo 

Chate and Sarah Dwyer.  

 

 

First, the artists explained their work, how they achieved their artistic goals and the themes 

and styles of art within the exhibition. Then our Art Ambassadors were able to take part in 

a series of practical art workshops in sculpting, printing and painting responding to the 

exhibition and experimenting with new techniques.  

                                         

Our Art Ambassadors were amazing – they were collaborative and courageous in their 

artwork, represented our school proudly and I am sure you will agree their finished work is 

so impressive.  One Ambassador said; “This is the best day ever! We’ve had so much fun 

making art and learning so much.” 

 

Our grateful thanks to the artists for sharing their talent with us, and congratulations to our 

Year 5 Art Ambassadors. You are amazing.                            Mrs McKenna 

 

 

 



 

Congratulations to Avyaan in Year 4 

 – our very own Chess Champion 

It is fantastic to hear of our wonderful children achieving outside of 

school too! Thank you for sharing. 

 

 

Friday 8th October – children can dress in YELLOW and bring a small 

donation   (e.g. 50p)  for Young Minds Charity 

 

 

 



 

 

This week’s top tip from Mrs Ahmad- West Acton School Therapist 

 

I am here at West Acton on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays this 

year and I look forward to meeting some more of you in person.” 

Thank you to all those who were able to join our first Parent Coffee Morning to think about our 

wellbeing and that of our children. It was lovely meeting you all and I look forward to the next one. 

This week…..let’s have a think about worries at bedtime: 

You may find that your child/children have been finding it difficult to go to bed and to fall asleep. 

Often children will say ‘I’m scared of the dark or scared of something in the room or outside the 

room. The children are really trying to say ‘I’m worried and am not feeling very emotionally safe’. It 

can be really tempting to tell them that they are ‘fine’ but their ‘worry brain’ is telling them that 

there are things to be worried about and their fears feel real to them. 

How can parents help? 

You can remind your children that although their worry brain is there to keep them safe, it can 

sometimes make them create stories whenever they don’t know or understand something. 

Remember what they are feeling is very real to them so empathise first ‘I know you are feeling 

scared right now…” then give them time to talk and express anything they need to say. Allow them 

to tell you about their worry – ‘What does your worry feel like/ What does your worry look 

like?/What is it telling you? By being curious about the worry, your child feels heard and then you 

can tell your child what you really think, be open and ask questions. 

Give them a chance to think about something different, something funny or special, a memory, a 

birthday, before they get into bed, ask them which special thought they want to go to sleep 

thinking about and then let them know, they can tell you all about it in the morning.  

It can also be very helpful to children to give them time during the day to share any good dreams or 

bad dreams or any worries they may be holding. This way they won’t need to need to talk about 

them before bedtime.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The new West Acton Reading 

Records have arrived! 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Reading Record 

Planners and 

Reading Books  

should be in your 

child’s book bag 

every day. 

Replacement 

Reading Records 

planners will be 

charged at £1.00 

– please do not 

lose this.  

I have put some examples of 

have you might fill this in below- 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 


